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Bishop Vesey’s Grammar School is a member of the NewStart 
Programme.  NewStart is a prevention and early-intervention programme to promote 
mental health and emotional well-being in our school communities. 

 

Led by Birmingham Education Partnership and funded by the NHS, the NewStart 
programme aims to build resilience and well-being for young people through a 
school-based community development model.   

 


